
Appendix B: List of major archaeological excavation projects at the post excavation stage (September 2014) 
 
Site Archaeological 

Contractor 
(Date fieldwork 
completed) 

Local 
Planning 
Authority 

Principal 
Archaeological 
Interest 

Situation Action required 

Aston Clinton, 
Arla Dairy 

Northamptonshire 
Archaeology 
(2012) 

AVDC Roman 
settlement 

Post-excavation 
assessment received 
August 2013. 

Monitor to 
publication. 

Bierton, Church 
Farm 

Tempus 
Reparatum (1996) 

AVDC Bronze Age 
and Saxon to 
Medieval 
settlement 

Contractor bankrupt.  
Developer unwilling to 
take responsibility.  
Planning enforcement 
case referred to AVDC 
but no progress. 

None - Archive held 
at County Museum 
but planning case 
not recoverable. 
 
 

Bierton, 80 
Aylesbury Road 

Network 
Archaeology 
(2004) 

AVDC Medieval 
boundaries and 
prehistoric 
crouched 
inhumation 

AVDC requested to 
initiate enforcement 
action (March 2007) 

No action taken. 
Pursue with 
contractor.  

Buckingham, 
Bridge Street 

Northamptonshire 
Archaeology 
(2008) 

AVDC Medieval and 
post-medieval 
back plots and 
waterlogged 
revetment 
structures along 
riverbank 

Post-excavation 
assessment 
commenced September 
2010 (due spring 2011). 
Not received to date and 
no contact with 
consultant (May 2014) 

Pursue with 
consultant 
(Leicester 
University). 

Chesham, 
Sainsbury’s sites 

Lindsey 
Archaeological 
Services (1998) 

Chiltern DC Medieval/Post-
medieval urban 
tannery 

Draft report submitted to 
Records of Bucks.  LAS 
gone out of business. 
Discussed publication of 
summary March 2009. 

Uncertain – may be 
irrecoverable. 

Denham, Former 
Sanderson Site 

MoLAS (2005) South Bucks 
DC 

In-situ Early 
Mesolithic 

Post-excavation 
assessment & updated 

Continue to pursue 



Site Archaeological 
Contractor 
(Date fieldwork 
completed) 

Local 
Planning 
Authority 

Principal 
Archaeological 
Interest 

Situation Action required 

 
 
 
 

occupation site 
and 
environmental 
deposits 

project design agreed 
but no progress and new 
developer querying Px 
requirement. Requested 
SBDC support on 
seeking compliance July 
2009, February 2011 
and May 2014.   

Denham, The 
Lea Quarry 
 
 
 
 

Cotswold 
Archaeology 
(2010) 

Bucks CC Bronze Age 
and Romano-
British field 
systems and 
bustum burials 

Post excavation 
assessment due July 
2011. Informed in Sept 
2012 that developer not 
commissioned PX work. 
Highlighted to BCC 
planning Sept 2013 & 
Planning Compliance 
Notice issued Dec 2013. 
Thames Valley 
Archaeological Services 
commissioned to publish 
report and finds returned 
to developer but 
Cotswold retain paper 
archives and human 
remains. 

Continue to pursue 
through BCC 
planning. 

Dorney Rowing 
Lake & 
Maidenhead 
Windsor and 
Eton Flood Relief 

Oxford 
Archaeology 

Bucks CC Multi-period 
sites 

Draft publication reports 
received and agreed 
November 2012. 
Second volume (of 3) 
formally published 

Monitor progress 
with publication and 
deposition of 
archive. 



Site Archaeological 
Contractor 
(Date fieldwork 
completed) 

Local 
Planning 
Authority 

Principal 
Archaeological 
Interest 

Situation Action required 

Scheme December 2013. 
Great 
Missenden, Bury 
Farm 
 
 
 

Network 
Archaeology 
(2002) 

Chiltern DC Medieval moat 
and pottery 
production.  
Post-medieval 
barns. 

Report received by HER 
and comments sent 
November 2009 

Pursue agreed 
publication of 
summary in 
Records of Bucks.   

Princes 
Risborough, 
Whiteleaf Hill  

Oxford 
Archaeology 
(2006) 

Non-planning 
HLF project 
with BCC as 
client 

Re-excavation 
and restoration 
of scheduled 
Neolithic oval 
barrow 

Partly published in 
Records of 
Buckinghamshire 2007. 
Proposed publication in 
PPS – progress 
uncertain. 
Client raised with 
contractor in 2013. 

Pursue with 
contractor. 

Taplow, Berry Hill 
Farm 

Wessex 
Archaeology 

Bucks CC Early Iron Age 
and Roman 
boundaries 

HER reports submitted. 
Further mineral 
extraction consented. 

Work to date only 
merits illustrated 
summary report. 
May be appropriate 
to combine with any 
further 
investigation. 

 


